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HOWDY FAMILIES AND FRIENDS 
 

 

Welcome to 2019! We are confident we are going                                    
to have another positive, great year at the Becky                                
Gates Children’s Center.   

 

This is going to be a super busy semester, therefore,  
I highly  encourage you to look at our calendar of 
events and closing dates located within this newslet-
ter.  In addition, we have created a BGCC Exchange 
Calendar that we hope meets your needs.  Please 
click on the link below to view our calendar.   

https://exchange.tamu.edu/owa/calendar/
e81bc354de764168abe992d5ef-
c7483b@bgcc.tamu.edu/849e2bbdee5f4403aa9a8c7a27e236f910133744836652
885935/calendar.html  
 
 
 
In this newsletter, you will find an article on how to support your 
child’s math development with materials in your home.  According to 
HighScope, children need math skills to succeed in school and life.  
Math is way more than reciting the 1, 2, 3s (HighScope, 2016).  Chil-
dren learn best by having hands-on experiences with real materials.  
For instance, children learn what numbers are and how they work-
not by saying their 1, 2, 3s but by counting real things, such as the 
number of blocks in the tower they are building (HighScope, 2016).   
 

Epstein, Ann S., PhD. (2016). Numbers Plus:  Helping Your Young Child Learn 
About Mathematics. Ypsilanti:  HighScope Press. 

Erica Ritter, Director 
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CLINICAL LEARNING EXPERIENCES 
AGREEMENT WITH                          

TEXAS A&M COLLEGE OF NURSING 
We are excited to have nursing students join us this semester.  Every 
Thursday and Friday we will have two nursing students, including their 
professors, spending the day with us.  Starting January 24 when you see 
people wearing scrubs in our building you know they are nursing stu-
dents.  The nursing students will be performing the daily health checks 
and helping the teacher with meals as well as interacting with the chil-
dren.  We hope to provide students with quality experiences to help them 
with their future careers! 

FAMILY HANDBOOK UPDATE 
There has been an update to the Family Handbook.  Please read the poli-
cy below – the updated section is highlighted in yellow.  
 

Accidents and Incidents 

If your child is injured or involved in an incident while at the Becky Gates 
Children’s Center an Incident Report Form will be filled out and a parent/
guardian will sign upon pick-up or your earliest convenience.  The parent/
guardian will receive a phone call regarding moderate to severe injuries 
or incidents, including any injury above the child’s shoulders. 

Many of you will remember we received a grant last 
year through the Texas Department of Agriculture.     
We are still active in the grant period and you will start 
to notice new things.  We have received new din-
nerware for our family style dining.  We have new  com-
partmental plates with a wide lip making it easier for 
children to carry.  We have new pitchers so the children 
can pour their own milk.  We also have new serving 

dishes so the children can serve themselves and pass the bowl around 
the table.  We will begin a new gardening curriculum this spring through 
the Junior Master Gardener program.  We will have raised garden beds, 
new tools, and tricycles for the children to enjoy a working garden out-
doors.   
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